CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



May 22, 2020

Ms. Maxine Paul 2103 Los Luceros Rd. NW Albuquerque, NM 87104-2925

Dear Ms. Paul,

On behalf of the City of Albuquerque and the Environmental Health Department, I am pleased to congratulate you on your appointment to the Albuquerque-Bernalillo County Air Quality Control Board (AQCB). We appreciate your willingness to serve in this important position and are privileged to have you on the Board. As you know, the AQCB is the federally delegated air quality authority for Albuquerque and Bernalillo County. Local delegation authorizes the AQCB to administer and enforce the Clean Air Act and the New Mexico Air Quality Control Act, and to require local air pollution sources to comply with air quality standards and regulations. In accordance with City Ordinance 9-5-1, this appointment is to fill a partial term, which will expire on April 1, 2021.

Albuquerque

PO Box 1293

Dario Rocha, of the Air Quality program will be your primary Board Contact and can be reached at 768-2637 or at drocha@cabq.gov. He can assist you with any questions you may have regarding the Board's role or procedures. My staff and I look forward to working with you.

NM 87103

Sincerely,

www.cabq.gov

Ryan C. Mast Director

Environmental Health Department

Pyn C Mast

cc:

Kitty Richards, Chair, AQCB Susan Langner, Vice Chair, AQCB Susan Chappell, Attorney, AQCB

Isreal Tavarez, Stationary Source Permitting Division Manager, Air Quality Program Dario Rocha, Control Strategies Division Manager, Air Quality Program